




From: natalie morrone < >  
Sent: Sunday, January 3, 2021 9:09 AM 
To: Linda Jean <ljean@lasalle.ca> 
Subject: Maple/Lyons alternate parking  
 
 Good morning,  
Please see attached. We are opposed to the alternate street parking. Everyone has a driveway and 
the roads are wide enough. We live in lasalle for the small town feel and it sounds like it’s just a 
few people that the town need to address. To change the future of the neighborhood based off of 
a few people does not seem fair. Is there a bylaw that is not being followed? The staggered 
parking also forces traffic to slow down when driving through our closed neighborhood.  
Attached is my document along with a photo of cars this morning on the street. Please include 
the photos in the meeting.  
 
Thank you, 
Natalie Morrone 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please verify that the sender's 
name matches the e-mail address in the From: field. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  









From: natalie morrone < >  
Sent: Sunday, January 3, 2021 12:24 PM 
To: Linda Jean <ljean@lasalle.ca> 
Subject: Maple/Lyons street parking photos for review  
 
Good morning, 
We took a walk around today Sunday Jan 3rd under lockdown. This would be when the most 
residents are home. Please see attached and include in the Jan 12 meeting. Before council 
decides I would like these reviewed if possible.  
Thank you, 
Natalie 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



From: Justin Przytocki  
Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2020 2:19 PM 
To: Linda Jean <ljean@lasalle.ca> 
Subject: Alternating Parking 
 
Hello Miss Linda Jean: 
 
    I've lived on Lyons Ave., since the beginning of the development of this 
subdivision.  Over the years,  children have grown and now they have their own 
cars.  Quite often,  there are cars parked on both sides of the street, which makes room 
for only one car to drive by.  There are times that I had to yield because of oncoming 
traffic.  Drivers are courteous, and never came across any aggressive drivers.  The 
Towns proposal for alternating parking is beneficial. ( I believe) that there still is enough 
curb space to accommodate all.  So, on that note, I'm for alternating parking.  If you 
would like to contact me,  my address is   , telephone number, 

 or by e-mail. 
 
        Thank you:  Justin Przytocki 
 
 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please verify that the sender's 
name matches the e-mail address in the From: field. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.   

 



From: Mazen Kaloti   
Sent: Sunday, January 3, 2021 4:40 PM 
To: Linda Jean <ljean@lasalle.ca>; Natalie Sharp <nsharp@lasalle.ca> 
Subject: Parking alternating (Maple & Lyons) "Disagree " 
 
Hello   
 
To whom it may concern, I submitted/attached my response for the parking alternating 
suggestion. I strongly disagree with the parking Alternating suggestion.  
 
Thank you  
Mazen Kaloti  
 







From: Andrew Zuccato   
Sent: Monday, January 4, 2021 8:08 AM 
To: Natalie Sharp <nsharp@lasalle.ca>; Linda Jean <ljean@lasalle.ca>; Agatha Robertson 
<arobertson@lasalle.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: Parking on Maple/Lyons - January 12, 2021 Council Meeting 
 
Hello,  
I would like to submit the following for consideration at the January 12th meeting of LaSalle 
Town Council:  
 
***************************************************** 
I would like to thank LaSalle Town Council for allowing me to voice my concerns regarding the 
proposal for Maple/Lyons. 
 
My three children, while walking to/from their bus stop or riding their bikes, have all had close 
calls with drivers going way too fast or disregarding stop signs in this subdivision.  Quite 
frankly, it is dangerous, particularly when most of the streets do not have sidewalks. 
 
Alternating parking will facilitate people driving even faster.  With cars parked on both sides, 
drivers sometimes have to exercise caution and slow down to the speed limit. 
 
While I recognize it is impossible to constantly police all the streets in LaSalle, I have never seen 
traffic patrols within this neighbourhood.  People have become accustomed to this.  I have 
requested speed bumps in the past, and maintain that may be the only way to slow people down. 
 
The only real benefit I can see with alternating parking is snow removal, maybe 3 months of the 
year.  The rest of the time, it will just make a bad situation worse. 
 
Thank you for your attention and consideration, 
 
Andrew Zuccato 

 Lyons Ave 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please verify that the sender's 
name matches the e-mail address in the From: field. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.   

 



From: Mike Baker
To: Linda Jean
Subject: Maple and Lyons parking
Date: Saturday, January 2, 2021 1:42:01 PM

Goodmorning, my name is Mike Baker our family lives at maple Ave. I'm submitting
this email to inform the town that I completely disagree with creating a parking designation on
alternate sides of the road. I don't understand why this is even being considered.  Generally
people who want to park on the road park in front of their own house. This is a small town not
a city..... what are we gonna start parallel parking???  The road is plenty wide enough to stager
cars on both sides. Why would anyone want a stranger parking in front of their house.????  I
imagine there are a small amount of people/ if any/ complaining... that is going to effect the
entire subdivision for the rest of our lives. I know many families in this neighborhood and
nobody i know thinks this is a good idea.  The staggered cars also slow down traffic wich
anyone with kids can agree is a good thing . We hope you will use this email when reaching
your decision. I wasn't able to fit this on the paper that I received in the mail.  Thank you for
your time .

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please verify that the sender's
name matches the e-mail address in the From: field. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.    



I want to address the Maple Avenue and Lyons Avenue Alternating Parking proposal. Below are 
the following reasons why I do not want alternating parking on Maple and Lyons Avenues. 
 

• Alternating parking is more of an urban issue and not necessary for suburban streets 
and avenues. 

• Vehicles on Maple Ave. and Lyons Ave. are generally parked in homeowners’ driveways 
and garages. 

• Unsightly and costly signs indicating which side of the avenue to park on would be 
installed in front of homes.  

• Residents and guests of residents would be burdened with remembering to move their 
vehicles on the mornings when the alternate side parking is switched.  

• There is no need for the implementation of alternating parking because it is a waste of 
the town’s funds to install signage and monitor residents’ compliance. 

• Maple Avenue and Lyons Avenue are not throughfare roads which means vehicles 
parked on the road are not impeding traffic. 

• This seems like a way to increase town funds through bylaw citation collection from 
residents and their guests. 

 
Thank you for your consideration of my reasons why not to implement alternate parking on 
Maple Avenue and Lyons Avenue. 
 
Eric Wideen 



From: Phillip Hong < >  
Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2020 1:12 PM 
To: Linda Jean <ljean@lasalle.ca> 
Subject: Maple Avenue and Lyons Avenue Alternating Parking 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Thank you for your notification letter dated December 4th of the meeting scheduled on January 12, 2021 
to consider the implementation of monthly alternating parking. 
I reside at  Maple Avenue and am writing with my position AGAINST monthly alternating 
parking.  Not to discriminate in any way, however a Community Living house is located across the street 
to which has many vehicles visit throughout the day.  The number of vehicles take up their drive-way 
allotment as well as 5 additional vehicles who park on the road by its residence.  This consideration by 
the Town would eliminate any available parking near my residence if we implement monthly alternating 
parking.  In addition, I feel that parking on either side of the road currently provides an further deterrent 
to speeding vehicles. 
 
On a connected matter, I believe the Town should help enforce the use of the sidewalks installed a few 
years ago.  It appears that residents would rather walk, walk their strollers and/or run/jog on the road. 
 
Thanks, 
Phil 
 



From: Jennipher Gee
To: Natalie Sharp; Linda Jean; Agatha Robertson
Subject: Re: Maples/ Lyons Alternating Parking
Date: Monday, January 4, 2021 9:29:25 PM

Dear Councillors,
 
Thank you for taking the time to hear my concerns regarding the proposed parking on Lyons
and Maple.
 
Lyons is a quaint and beautiful street that has always been a frequented by pedestrians. With
the recent pandemic there has been considerably more foot traffic. People walking their pets,
seniors taking to the streets for exercise, families riding their bikes. The students who attend
Sandwich Secondary utilize the street to access the walking path at the end of Lyons. Many of
the elementary students use both Lyons and Maple to make their way to their bus stops on
Laurier (when school is in session). It truly could be a photograph of what embodies LaSalle,
positive community spirit. Unfortunately, these residents are at risk of being hit by cars due to
the frequent speeders.
 
It would be unfair to say that every person speeds down these roads, however there are
tremendous number of people that ‘fly’ down the street, which is a straight shot with long
sight-lines. Often cars travelling from Laurier down either Tacoma or Selkirk do not stop at
the stop signs, they use them as yield signs and tear around the corners.
 
It is unrealistic to expect our police department to continuously patrol this area; they are
responsible for the entire community, not just our neighbourhood. In an attempt to get drivers
to slow down, my family has frequently requested a speedbump directly in front of our house,
however none were available.
 
Many of us concerned for the safety of others have collaborated with neighbours and have
strategically parked our vehicles on both sides of the road. This effectively slows down the
traffic. The sidewalks stop at Selkirk, and residents have no other option but to walk on the
street. Limiting parking to only one side of the street will have negative impacts on the safety
of the residents.
 
I implore you, as an active community citizen and a parent, please don’t enforce this traffic
proposal. I have wracked my brain to think of other streets in LaSalle that have alternating
parking, and honestly – I can’t think of one. Don’t fix what isn’t broken.
 
Sincerely,
 
Jennipher Gee

On Mon, Jan 4, 2021 at 9:26 PM Jennipher Gee < > wrote:

Sent from my iPhone



CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please verify that the sender's
name matches the e-mail address in the From: field. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.    


